Ontario Police
Provincial provinciale
Police de ’'Ontario
November 2, 2004

Ms. Yvonne Pink
816 Altamont Road
Cobble Hill BC VOR 110

Dear Ms. Pink:

Re: Your File No. 9424
Perry and Helen DUNLOP

INVESTIGATION BUREAU
Bureau des enquétes

777 Memorial Ave. 777, ave Memorial
Crillia, ON L3V 7V3 Orillia (ON) L3V 7V3

Tel: (705) 328-6325 Fax: (705) 329-6318

File Reference: 600 00

I am in receipt of your letter dated 25 October, 2004. Please be advised that in future you will
be contacted if we require anything further with respect to your clients, Mr. Perry DUNLOP

and Mrs. Helen DUNLOP.

Sincerely,

M.F.(Frank) Ryder
Commander
Investigation Bureau

famc
Copy: Director, CIB



